
Foreign Language/ASL on Dual Enrollment: 
 
1. We (David Naville, Department chair and other full-time instructors) have concerns about the 
rigor on DE classes. 
 
2.We are putting in place a policy that DE instructors must also teach at least one class as an 
adjunct at BC so that we can both assess their teaching and have them better understand how 
our curriculum is taught. 
 
3. We do need to have a way to assess the DE classes.  We would like to suggest that DE 
students take some assessment exam(s). We will create, administer and evaluate the exam(s) 
and wish to be compensated for the extra work load. This will give us an opportunity to monitor 
the quality of DE courses and get the assessment data.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


